
From: Maria Rosales <Maria.Rosales@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Thursday, April 13, 2023 12:48 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: RE: Qatar Airways 10 Year Anniversary - ORD [Event 4/12 6 PM] 
 

 
Steve, 
 
Commissioner Rhee and I were guests of Qatar Airways at their airline menu tasting event last 
night.  
 
We were served the dinner that is provided on their flights and were given a gift bag valued at 
less than $50. 
 
 
Maria J. Rosales 
Policy Analyst 
Office of the Commissioner 

  
10510 W. Zemke Road | Building 804 
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